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Yolo County Announces New Testing Sites in July 
 

(Woodland, CA) – In partnership with Avellino Labs, Yolo County Public Health is offering 

free Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) testing at various locations in Yolo County through 

the end of July that provide greater community accessibility to testing. The specific testing site 

dates and locations are as follows: 

 

Date Location Open Hours 

7/22/20 Woodland Community & Senior Center (2001 East St, 

Woodland) 

9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

7/23/20 Davis Senior Center (646 A St, Davis) 3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

7/28/20 Club West (1125 Riverbank Rd, West Sacramento) 3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

7/30/20 Davis Senior Center (646 A St, Davis) 3:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

Testing is offered at these locations on a first come, first served basis. Each site will provide 400 

tests and will close once tests are gone. Participants must be residents of Yolo County and will 

need to bring proof in the form of a document displaying their name and address; such as a 

driver’s license, ID card, utility bill, or rental agreement. All ages are accepted. Registration is 

recommended in order to speed up the process but is not required and does not guarantee a test. 

When residents register online, they will not be able to select a time slot and will not receive a 

confirmation of receipt. Register at: https://www.avellinocoronatest.com/patient. 

 

The County will announce new testing site locations for the month of August at a later date. 

These sites will test if residents currently have COVID-19, not antibodies. Residents must wear a 

face covering and practice social distancing. These are not drive-thru testing sites, so residents 

will need to park their car and walk a short distance to the testing building. Spanish translation 

will be available at most, if not all, of the sites. 

 

Results will be emailed 3-5 days after the lab has received the sample. There may be some 

delays. Due to high demand for tests, we apologize in advance if there are long lines or not 

enough tests. Residents can call Yolo 2-1-1 for resource information. For additional updates 

follow Yolo County on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/YoloCounty/ or Twitter at: 

https://twitter.com/YoloCountyCA.   
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